
From Mrs Barber 

Science week has been very exciting here at 

school with numerous experiments and  

investigations taking place in each class which the 

children enthusiastically shared with each other in  

assembly today. 

During the week the whole school was visited by 

Mr Wilson who told the children about (and 

demonstrated) the science of chromatography in 

addition he showed how scientists use equipment 

such as the raspberry pi to record measurements 

under a second. 

Year 3 and 4 had a visit from Severn Trent where 

they filtered water and discussed the water cycle.  

Photographs are of the week are on the website. 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Beth 

For a detailed story plan using 

her research she completed 

for homework. 

 

Year 2 – Megan 

For a writing a detailed letter 

using subordinating  

conjunctions. 

 

Year R /1 — Finlay  

For writing a fantastic set of  

instructions on how to plant a 

bean. 

Week ending 17th March 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 

10 House points will be given each week for 

discussing our “Thunk” at home. 

 

Natural or Manmade which is better? 

Year 2 Performance Reminder 

 

Children will perform “Hansel and Gretel” 

on  
Thursday 30th March (Dress rehearsal and  

Local Community) 

 

Friday 31st March 

at 2.00 pm 

Red Nose Day—24th March 2017 

Children can come to school with 

their red nose or wear an item of 

red clothing such as a hairband, 

socks etc.  All donations for 

Comic Relief will be welcome.  

We have asked the children to 

bring a joke to tell. 

Keyboard Performance 

The children learning keyboard in 

Year 2, 3 and 4 will perform a 

short piece for the school on  

Friday 24th March at 10:10 am.  

PE 

Please, please, please have PE 

Kits in school, especially if you 

have been to an afterschool club 

the day before. 
 


